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Comments: I support keeping the wilderness designation for the study area of PWS.  Having spent the last 30

years recreating in the sound via kayak and sailboat I consider the area a treasure that is worth keeping as a

wilderness area with no motorized on land use or personal use timber use.  I support small campfires using dead

and down branches. It may be necessary for campers to bring in wood to popular areas. Since the tunnel

opening to vehicle traffic the sound has experienced a higher use that is showing negatively at regular camp

sites. I would support some campsite "improvement" to popular sites to mitigate further degradation to the

"pristine" environment. We can easily make changes that will take hundreds of years for nature to repair.  We

must take responsibility to safeguard our treasure. 


